
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

My dear Parishioners: 

 

  I hope this letter finds you well and enjoying the dry, crisp 

autumnal weather.  As the leaves fall, our thoughts turn to Thanksgiving and 

being with family and friends.  This is a beautiful time of year as God takes out 

His paintbrush and colors the leaves and give us magnificent sunsets.  Donôt miss the opportunity to revel 

in nature this year. 

 Things are going very well here at Holy Spirit Parish.  Our school is doing excellent under the 

watchful eye of Sister Marie and the dedicated lay staff.  I am teaching the 8
th
 grade religion once a week 

and making visits to the rest of the schoolchildren.  I enjoy our classes and being in the school does keep 

me young at heart!  Having a school is a blessing.   

 As we get closer to Thanksgiving, Advent and Christmas, let us not forget our less fortunate 

brethren.  We are participating in Operation Christmas Child, the annual coat drive (through 12/1), and the 

Angel Tree collection.  These are all opportunities to help people who have much less then ourselves.  I 

thank you for your continued support for these very necessary programs at Holy Spirit.  Without your spirit 

of generosity, many would have much less this Christmas season.  As I have always said, Holy Spirit is 

the small parish with the big heart!  

 Please be assured of my prayers at this time of year. Let us pray for peace and health this year 

and that God will continue to bless us here at Holy Spirit.   I am very lucky to be here at Holy Spirit.  There 

is no place I would rather be.   

              Peace,  

 

              Fr. David 

Holy Spirit Roman Catholic Church 
318 Newark-Pompton Turnpike 

Pequannock, NJ  07440 

Rev. David Monteleone 
Pastor 
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Holy Spirit Parish Mission Statement 

We the people of Holy Spirit Parish are a worshipping 

community, called by God, and empowered by the 

Holy Spirit, sharing joyfully the Good News of 

Jesus Christôs message of love and salvation.  

We offer prayer, fellowship, hospitality, service and 

outreach with all who seek a relationship with Christ. 
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(Upper, left)  Fr. Ted Lee on the 

occasion of the celebration of his 40th 

anniversary of his ordination on April 

11, 1949. This photo was taken on 

June 20, 1989.  Msgr. Lee was 

assigned to Holy Spirit Church in 

Pequannock, NJ in 1979. While at Holy Spirit 

Church, he was given the title monsignor and 

remained at Holy Spirit until his retirement on 

January 10, 1995. Msgr. Lee entered eternal life on 

March 27, 2013.  

(Lower, right)  Deacon Michael 

Scruggs and Deacon Gil Leifer 

shown in January 2000. 

Thanks to Deacon Mike for sharing 

the photos! 



Friday, November 1   All Saints Day Mass at 8:30AM and 7:00PM.  School childrenôs 
     presentation of the Saints at the 8:30AM Mass 
 
Saturday, Nov. 2   Mass of Remembrance, 5PM 
 
Sunday, Nov. 3   Hospitality Sunday following the 11AM Mass 
 
Saturday, Nov. 9   The Emerald ExperienceðSchool Fundraiser 
     7-11PM  
     Holy Spirit School Gym 
 
Sat., Nov. 23ðSunday, Dec.1  Coat Collection.  Please donate your gently-used coats and  
     sweaters by leaving them at the drop-off point in the church  
     basement. 
 
Friday, Nov. 22   Pocketbook BINGOðSchool Fundraiser 
     Holy Spirit School Gym/Parish Center.  Doors open at 5PM; 
     BINGO starts at 7:30PM 
   
Thurs., Nov. 28   9AM  Thanksgiving Day Mass  
 
Saturday, Nov. 30   Holy Spirit School Christmas tree and wreath sale begins 
      
Sat./Sun., Nov. 30/Dec. 1  First Sunday of Advent 
     Christmas ñAngel Treesò set up; Gifts are due back by Sunday, 
     December 15 
 
Thurs., Dec. 5   Advent reflection on ñMary: Our Model of Discipleshipò at  
     7-8:30PM in the church.  Presenter will be Steven Kass, a Holy 
     Spirit Parishioner, and adjunct theology instructor at Seton Hall 
     University 
 
Sun., Dec. 8    Santa Breakfast;  Holy Spirit School gym/parish center 
     8:30AM to 12:30PM 
 
Monday, Dec. 9   Feast of the Immaculate Conception (transferred from Sunday), 
     Mass at 8:30AM and 7PM 
 
Tuesday., Dec. 10   Parish Penance Service 7:00PM 
 
Tuesday, Dec. 17   7PM  Christmas Concert and Nativity Pageant, Grades K-8 
  
Tues., Dec. 24   Christmas Eve Mass Schedule: 4:30PM and 7:00PM 
     Childrenôs Choral Presentation @ 4:00PM 
 
Wed., Dec. 25    Christmas Day Mass Schedule:  8:30AM, 10:30AM 
 
Tues., Dec. 31   Solemnity of Mary  5:00PM Vigil Mass 
 
Wed., January 1   Solemnity of Mary 8:30AM and 10:30AM Mass 
  

A L  Aé. 
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It is with gratitude that we observe the 

beauty of our church grounds, achieved 

through the work of our parish 

maintenance staff, Peter and John, 

aided by parishioner volunteers.  

Shown are Mary Lou, Maureen, and 

Rita Ann, planting and watering flowers 

on the church and school property. 
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Thanks 
to our 
school 
for the 

always timely 
message on their 
message board to 
help our 
community keep it 
all in perspective:   

 

òGod firstó. 
 

òWhatever you do, work at it 
with all your heart, as working 

for the Lord, not for human 
masters.ó  
Colossians 3:23 
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The Applebees breakfast fundraiser was a success, with the proceeds of $1,135 being used towards 
the repaving of our parking lot. The Applebees breakfasts, hospitality Sundays, evening reflections, 
service projects, charitable endeavors, and other events are all planned to enrich our parish life and 
community, and to make a difference in the world around us.  Parish life can, and should be, so much 
more than weekly Mass attendance.   
 
Thank you to the energetic and faithful parishioners who again worked at Applebees on the morning of 
the breakfast, or supported the effort through advance ticket sales. Special thanks to Oliver Alvarado, 
òthe Great Pumpkin,ò for entertaining the children.  
 
Our next Applebees breakfast will be held on a weekend just prior to Easter, with another appearance 
by the Easter Bunny.  We would embrace new volunteers who wish to join us, and ask that all 
parishioners support us by working and attending 

ñThe body of Christ, or the people that are the 
whole of humanity, are a team. The body is not supported by 
one person, but by all of us. We are one, we are strongest 
working together in unity. Teamwork is the key to living 
life in harmony, so that we can do God's will .ò 
    1 Corinthians 12:14  


